YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND THE

ANNUAL HIGH-HOME NIGHT OF

THE UNIVERSITY HIGH SCHOOL

ON THURSDAY EVENING, APRIL 20, 1043
AT EIGHT O CLOCK IN THE

Kansas RooMm orF THE MEMORIAL UNION BUILDING

PLEASE REPLY BY WEDNESDAY NOON, APRIL 28, To Miss RuTH E. LITCHEN,
1630 ALABAMA, PHONES 2424], OR KU 8.



